
  

 

 
 
 
 
Dear Family & Friends, 
 
Greetings to you & yours in the Name of Jesus our Lord! Over the last 35 years, we have been 
working on numerous projects in both Chile & Mexico. Our Heavenly Father has been so good to 
us! He has opened many opportunities of ministry and has provided the financial needs to step 
into these doors through friends like you. In the upcoming months, our desire is to reminisce 
with you through pictures of these victories that we have witnessed. It has all been by the grace 
of God.  As we share, please rejoice with us over each of these miracles & remember that you 
have been instrumental time & time again as we have advanced forward proclaiming Jesus! 

 

Antofagasta, north Chile 

         
 

      
 

      
 

      
 
When we first purchased this property, it was awarded the Ugliest Front of the neighborhood 
(seriously!). With the skyrocketed price of property in Antofagasta, we had to see through eyes 
of faith to visualize how the Lord would have us build in this earthquake prone area. Little by 
little, this local church building/pastoral residence has been constructed with lots of hard work 
by Pastors Marcos & Jaqui & their family & the fellowship of believers & others who volunteered 
their experience, backbone & love to help. As in Ovalle, we built only when money for materials 
was available. We are not finished yet, but have done so much in the past few years. We thank 
the Lord for His provision & for faithful men and women who joyfully serve! 
 
Thank you also for your prayers & support for us and for this ministry as we invest in people & 
places such as Antofagasta Chile. Blessings to you in Jesus our Lord!   
 

In His vineyard together for His honor and glory, 

 Sid & Kathy Luke 

Sid Luke Ministries, Inc. 

P.O. Box 12223 

Alexandria, LA 71315-2223 
sidluke1@gmail.com 
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